
  

ONLINE PUBLIC NOTICE 

FM TRANSLATOR W257DI 

 

 

On March 31, 2022, Major Keystone LLC, licensee of FM Translator Station 

W257DI, 99.3 MHz, Reading, Pennsylvania, filed an application with the Federal 

Communications Commission for renewal of the station’s broadcast license.  

Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain information about 

how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit Link to Application. 

 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/draftCopy.html?displayType=html&appKey=25076f917fb3bd06017fbe94e2eb1726&id=25076f917fb3bd06017fbe94e2eb1726&goBack=N

